
On June 3-4, 2017, the IMAGINE Network held its 

annual face-to-face meeting in Toronto.  

 

The weekend started with a patient-orientated 

foundational curriculum workshop for clinicians, 

researchers and patients. The training session was led 

by patient research partners, Sandra Zelinsky and Amy 

van Engelen. Discussion revolved around types of 

patient engagement and the group brainstormed ideas 

for patient-focused research questions for IMAGINE 

sub-studies. 

 

On Sunday, the network meeting covered progress on 

the main cohort study, updates from the Research and 

Publications Subcommittee, and work plans from the 

Sex & Gender and Knowledge Translation Working 

Groups.    

 

Thank you to all those who participated. We look 

forward to the next face-to-face meeting! Keep up to 

date with IMAGINE by following us on Twitter, Facebook, 

and our website, www.imaginespor.com. 
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